Headteacher John Galvin

Petworth C of E Primary School

South Grove, Petworth, West Sussex, GU28 0EE

Tel: 01798 342369 **Fax:** 01798 343195

E-mail: offfice@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk **Website:** www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk



17th October 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Over the last few weeks many of the children in Oak Class have thoroughly enjoyed using our fire station role play area and have also been interested in the role play medical kits. From the week commencing Monday 5th November, we will be spending a few weeks exploring other people who help us. To start off this topic, we would love for your child to come dressed up for the day as someone who helps in the community on Monday 5th November. This could be a policeman, nurse, vet, lollypop man/lady or any other person of your child's choice.

On Tuesday 6th November a volunteer from the RNLI will be visiting Oak Class to talk about the role of lifeguards and we will also be visiting Chichester Fire Station on Wednesday 14th November. There will be a letter about this trip following shortly.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to speak to me.

Yours sincerely

Laura Fogden

L. Kegden

Oak Class Teacher